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(Thu, 28 Oct 2021 at 8:47 PM) 
To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 
External Email 

 
Thank you for the information concerning the Paul Marshall contribution. I did not have 
a primary election and it was my mistake in accepting his contribution. The contribution 
has been refunded to Mr. Marshall and a corrected pdc form has been filed. Again it was 
a misunderstanding on my part in the contribution limits. We have double checked all 
contributions and his is the only contribution we made this mistake on. 
  
Also is it possible to get a copy of the complaint as the one attached is for another 
campaign. 
  
If you require further information please let me know. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Joe Marine 
 


